
	

Hazelbury Primary School  
Open Day 

Thursday 26th September 
        9.15am We would like to invite prospective parents to 

visit our fantastic school and have the 
opportunity to tour the school, speak to students 
and find out more about how we deliver a high 

quality education for all of our pupils. 
 

Alongside our primary provision, we also offer a 
Nursery that provides childcare from 2 to 4 

years. Childcare for two year olds and 30 hours 
is available for those who are eligible. 

 
Please call the school on 0208 807 3140 to 

book your place now! 

“Pupils at Hazelbury learn well 
and they play well together 

using the high-quality 
resources.” 
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